
 

        

 

       

 
    

   
   
 

  

 

      

     

  

 

Amber Morley 
CITY COUNCILLOR, ETOBICOKE-LAKESHORE 
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■ councillor _morley@toronto.ca 

100 Queen St W, Suite C48 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

@ www.ambermorley.com 

0 C)@) @CllrAmberMorley 

November 8, 2023 

Re: Safety Measures to Increase Pedestrian Crossing Safety at Brown's Line and Jellicoe 

Avenue 

Dear Chair and Members of Etobicoke York Community Council: 

SUMMARY: 
On Friday, October 6, 2023, a young woman was struck by a vehicle while crossing at a 
mid-block cross walk on Brown's Line and Jellicoe Avenue and died of her injuries. 
Local residents have contacted my office to express safety concerns at this intersection, 
specifically regarding to this cross walk. I urge you to consider this request and support 
the implementation of road safety enhancements at the Brown's Line and Jellicoe 
Avenue intersection. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. That Etobicoke York Community Council request the Director, Traffic Management, 

Transportation Services to implement safety measures to increase pedestrian crossing safety at 

Brown's Line and Jellicoe Avenue. 

Sincerely, 
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Deputy Mayor Amber Morley 

City Councillor, Ward 3, Etobicoke-Lakeshore 




